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This bill is wrong.  Stop attacking pain patients and blaming them on the drug 

problem.  The drug problem will never be cleared up, too many people would lose 

their jobs if it was.  Including politicians who are elected for their anti drug stance.   

 

Collecting more data, stigmatizing Medicare patients.  It is a form of racism if you look 

at it that way - placing people on opioids in one category.   

 

Do you honestly think pain patients want their lives like this?   How many suicides is 

your misguided belief going to cause?   I look forward to the day lawsuits start 

happening - they will.   No one deserves to be in pain or die because you tend to not 

believe them.   


